RT HON STEPHEN BARCLAY MP
HOUSE OF COMMONS
LONDON SWI1A 0AA

The Rt Hon Claire Coutinho MP

Secretary of State for Energy Security and Net Zero
Department for Energy Security and Net Zero

1 Victoria Street

London

SWi1H OET

13 February 2024

SB116672 — Case Reference
Your Ref: EN010110

Application by Medworth CHP Limited (“the Applicant”) for an Order
granting Development Consent for the proposed Medworth Energy from
Waste Combined Heat and Power Facility ("the Medworth EfW Facility”)

Dear Claire

You will shortly be making the decision on 215 February about the above NSIP
which would, if approved, be in my constituency.

As I have mentioned before, the current size of the facility is not appropriate for
the area, and several concerns stiil need to be addressed. These include its impact
on the local school, health, traffic, historic buildings, and the environment.

I remain completely opposed to this mega incinerator and would like to invite you
to visit the site along with my parliamentary neighbour, Liz Truss, to see the
proximity of the schools and how this will affect this small market town before
making your final decision on this wholly unsuitable development.

I look forward to hearing from you.

Yours sincerely,

Stephen Barclay MP Elizabeth Truss MP

Member of Parliament for North East Cambridgeshire
E-mail: _g-pm'liamcnl.uk






